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Since December 16, 2011 

Indication of Type 
Certification Numbers  

has been changed. 
 

 

The Ministry has declared a simplified procedure for indication of Type Certification Numbers on Radio 

Equipment such as Smart Phones. This change was made in consideration of the limited display space 

available on products required to indicate multiple Certification Numbers. 

 

 

Before 

 New Regulation 
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Q&A 

Q1 

Is that OK to indicate the Certification Numbers issued under previous regulation and sell the product with the 

indication (label)? 

A1 

Yes. The Certification Numbers under previous regulation for the Approved Equipment are still valid. 

 

Q2 

When are the Certification numbers under new regulation issued? 

A2 

From December 19, 2011DSPR issues the Certification numbers under New Regulation. 

 

Q3 

Does the new regulation apply to Test Certification?(Any change for Test Certification Numbers?)  

A3 

No. There is not a change in Test Certification Numbers. 

 

 

 

 

Contact 

DSP Research, Inc. Sales Dept. 

078-940-0377(Main) 078-940-0378(FAX) 

E-mail: dspr_sales@dspr.co.jp 


